
	
	
	
	
“Warner	Bros.	had	an	outstanding	experience	filming	New	Zealand’s	first	ever	
series	of	Survivor	in	Nicaragua.	The	Nicaraguan	government	were	extremely	
accommodating	and	even	provided	additional	assistance	at	key	stages	of	the	
production.	Warner	Bros.	engaged	more	than	30	locals	to	work	in	a	variety	of	
roles	on	the	production	who	all	did	an	amazing	job.	Their	prior	experience	
working	on	the	U.S.	production	of	Survivor	proved	invaluable	to	us	and	we	
wouldn’t	hesitate	to	return	for	future	productions.	“		
	

-				Greg	Heathcote,	Executive	Producer,	Warner	Bros.	International	Television	
Production	New	Zealand.	

			
	
“We	wanted	to	film	our	first	series	of	Survivor	New	Zealand	in	an	exciting	and	
exotic	location	and	Nicaragua	has	proven	the	perfect	choice.	The	stunning	
coastline,	lush	jungle	and	diverse	wildlife	adds	another	dimension	to	what	is	going	
to	be	a	fantastic	series.”	
	

-										Tony	Manson,	Network	Executive,	TVNZ		
	
	


